
Public Service Company of New Hampshire d/b/a Eversource Energy     
Docket No.  DE 22-039    
  
Date Request Received:  July 15, 2022 Date of Response:  July 18, 2022 
Data Request No. RR-1-2 Page 1 of 1  
 
Request from:  New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
 
Witness:  Robinson, Bryant K 

 
 
Request:  
 
 Please resubmit the attachments associated with this petition using live Excel spreadsheets in 
place of hard-coded numbers. All assumptions should be clearly stated, justified, referenced (i.e., 
using tariff page links) and supported through associated documentation. Please further link 
individual spreadsheets, as required, to justify the translation of input from one Excel sheet to 
another to further support underlying hardcoded input.  
 
Response: 
 
Please see Attachment RR-001-2_DE 22-039_Attachment MBP-1 to MBP-10, MBP-14 to MBP-
15_(1) and Attachment RR-001-2_DE 22-039_Attachment MBP_Part 1_(2) for the live Excel 
files with linked individual spreadsheets and associated supporting documentation. 
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Request from:  New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
 
Witness:  Robinson, Bryant K 

 
 
Request:  
 
 Please clarify and distinguish the Excel spreadsheets entitled DE 22-039 SCRC Attachment 
MBP-11.xlsx and DE 22-039 SCRC Attachment MBP-12.xslx  
 
Response: 
 
There is no Excel version of Attachment MBP-12.  Attachment MPB-12 provides proposed 
revisions to the Company’s tariff.  The Company inadvertently filed an Excel file named 
Attachment MBP-12 that was misnamed.  This misnamed file was a second copy of Attachment 
MBP-11.  On June 28, 2022, the Company advised the Clerk’s Office at the Public Utilities 
Commission via electronic mail and telephone of this error and confirmed that the Excel file named 
Attachment MBP-12 should be deleted and disregarded.   
 
For clarity, the Company is including the Excel version of Attachment MBP-11 that was included 
with the Company’s initial filing together with this response.  The Company is also providing 
Attachment RR-002-2 which is a revised version of Attachment MBP-11 to remove the impacts 
of the Company’s Third Step Adjustment filed in Docket DE 22-030.  The Commission issued a 
procedural order on July 7, 2022 in Docket DE 22-030 that delays the hearing in that proceeding; 
as a result, the rate effective date for the Company’s Third Step Adjustment will also be delayed 
beyond August 1, 2022.  At the July 14, 2022 technical session with Department of Energy the 
Company confirmed that it would prepare a revised bill impact to address this rate delay.  
Attachment RR-002-2 provides this update.  
 


